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Governance Considerations in Conflict Transactions
Presented by The Chicago Bar Association's Business Law Committee

June 4, 2014

Partners Brooks Giles and Jeffrey Patt will present “Governance Considerations in Conflict 
Transactions” at 12:15 p.m. on Wednesday, June 4, as part of The Chicago Bar Association's 
Business Law Committee meeting.

For more information, click here.
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